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UNIVERSITY OF MINNESOTA  Dpivision of Epidemiology
TWIN CITIES School of Public Health

Stadium Gate 27
611 Beacon Street S.E.
Minneapolis, Minnesota 55455

{612) 624-5400

March 7, 1988

Mr. Mark Pace
Parking Services
2818 Como Ave. SE
Minneapolis Campus

Dear Mr. Pace:

I think there may be a problem with the hospital staff granted parking privileges
in Mayo Garage, lower level. This morning a six-pack container of Bud Light beer
and a broken Skippy peanut butter jar prevented people from parking in three
spaces. Frequently one finds evidence of hospital staff dumping their cigarette
receptacles in the garage, and there is some evidence to suggest that some of them
are staying overtime in the spots.

I don’t know how many other reports you’re getting on this, but if others and your
attendants are reporting these sorts of abuses, it might be useful to notify
people that this sort of littering and abuse of privilege, if detected, will
result in permanent loss of their parking rights. What do you think?

rn, M.D.
Director

HEALTH SCIENCES



UNIVERSITY OF MINNESOTA
TWIN CITIES

April 11, 1988

Dr. Henry Blackburn
Division of Epidemiology
School of Public Health
Stadium Gate 27

Dear Dr. Blackburn:

Parking Services Administrative Office

216 Printing and Graphic Arts
2818 Como Avenue S.E.
Minneapolis, Minnesota 55414

(612) 625-3337

Thank you for your letter advising me of problems in the Mayo Garage.
Problems with broken glass seem to be isolated incidents.

Problems with litter are a problem in all parking facilities. Attempting
to enforce a no littering ordinance is more costly than cleaning it up.

In following up on your letter, I did find that our enforcement on night

contracts had become too relaxed.

I appreciate your concern with the security of the garage.

Sincerely,

ik P

Mark Pace
Manager, Parking Services



